
Dear Learner,

Thank you for registering your interest for our CET Academy courses. We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that 
applications for the October 2022 intake of our Part-time and Post Diploma Programmes are now open. Learn more about our 

programmes below. If you know of anyone who can benefit from these programmes, do share this eDM with them as well.

Wishing you a good weekend ahead. Thank you once again.
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